
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

31/01/2022 

MRS Haihui Robinson 
- 6  Heron PL 
Dee Why NSW 2099 

RE: DA2021/2600 -49 Warriewood Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 

This development needs to have their own access to Warriewood Road! 
We own 21 Bubalo St Warriewood. Most families living in Bubalo St are young families with 
young children. We don't want all the outside traffic to go through our narrow street. It's not 
safe for us. 
It doesn't make any sense that the new development (apartments and houses) can't have their 
own access to Warriewood rather than driving through our community. Our safety and privacy 
will be not protected. 
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